
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR: Academic Affairs Committee 
DATE: January 25, 2024 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Discontinue the BS in Viticulture and Enology on the Pullman campus 
 
The Academic Affairs Committee has reviewed and approved a proposal to discontinue the BS in 
Viticulture and Enology on the Pullman campus. 
 
This degree is now offered exclusively at the Tri-Cities campus and the department has been in a 
teach-out mode on the Pullman campus for about two years.  The proposal is supported by the 
Provost and CAHNRS leadership.   
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2024. 


